



The Office of the Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire Butterley Hall, Ripley Derbyshire DE5 3RS

T: **0300 122 6000** F: **0300 122 7797**

E: pccoffice@derbyshire.pnn.police.uk

Vicky Wibberley
Chair
Derbyshire Police and Crime Panel
Derbyshire County Council
County Hall
Matlock
Derbyshire
DE4 3AG

BY EMAIL ONLY

Friday 5th February 2021

Dear Vicky,

Re: Proposed Precept for 2021/22

I am writing to you further to your letter of 04.02.2021 confirming the Police and Crime Panel for Derbyshire's support for my proposed precept for the coming financial year that would see a rise of £15.00 on a Band D property in Derbyshire.

I am grateful to the Panel for their unanimous support for the proposed precept, and the associated budget. This funding will help protect the progress we have made over the past few years but please be assured that both the Chief Constable and I will remain vigilant to ensure all spending represents good value for money for the people of Derbyshire and where possible, savings are identified and delivered.

As part of the regular support and challenge offered by the Police and Crime Panel I will be happy to report on the impact of this precept rise.

I have noted the request for an additional breakdown of the figures detailed in Annex B of the report relating to the budget for my office and I will ensure that this is produced and shared with Panel members.

I shall arrange to publish both your letter and this response via my website.

Yours sincerely,

Hardyal Dhindsa

Police and Crime Commissioner for Derbyshire

cc Elizabeth Wild, Principal Solicitor, Derbyshire County Council

